
 

 

 

11th June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We come to the end of the first week of this half term. We have a Training Day on Friday 2nd July so 

school will be closed on that day. We finish on Friday 16th July 2021 

Many thanks for your support in wearing masks and continuing to support the school in our Covid 

arrangements. As you are aware we are in an area that has increasing numbers of cases and we 

need to remain as careful as possible in all of our interactions at the moment.  

At this time of year we would ordinarily have Sports Days and other activities. You can be assured 

that these will continue but unfortunately the children will stay in their bubbles/classes and we 

cannot have any visitors on site to watch. 

We do intend to offer on Zoom for the Y6 parents/carers their child’s leavers’ assembly on Friday 

16th July at 9.30am.  

Y6 will also have some other activities in school that we are planning at the moment - more 

information to follow…… 

Please could you make sure that all dinner monies are up to date. 

In this month of the Sacred Heart let us ask Our Lord to be with us and our families as we navigate 

our way out of the national restrictions. 

Many thanks for your support. 

With prayers, 

Sarah Yates 

Head Teacher  

 


